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Dear Parents,  
 

What’s on this week:  

Wednesday 30th November Mrs Keenan-Logue visiting with Bennett 

 Open the Book to lead Collective Worship in Village Hall 

Thursday 1st December Post box is open in school for Christmas post 

Friday 2nd December Flu vaccinations for children in Y1,2,3 

Singing around the Christmas Tree at 6pm 

Saturday 3rd December Marina Christmas Market. Children singing at 11.30am 
and 1pm.  

 
Celebration Certificates 
Last week, the certificates were awarded to: 

 Brooke in Y1 for always working hard and presenting her work neatly 

 William Barton in Y1 for trying his best with his targets 

 Elliott in Y3 for fantastic knowledge and understanding of sound in Science  

 Claire in Y5 for her hard work, concentration and perseverance in EVERY lesson 

Also, Barney and Betsy brought in football trophies to share with us. 
 
On the theme of celebration – don’t forget that in Reception and KS1 there is a Wow 
tree waiting for leaves to celebrate anything your child has done! It is looking rather 
Autumnal at the moment!  
 
Friends of Naburn (PTA) 
Thankyou to all who came to Movie Night on Friday. It was a great success and we all 

enjoyed the film. Thankyou to the parents who organised the evening and to those 
who served popcorn and drinks. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Also, at this time of year when you may be shopping online more often than usual, 
don’t forget that an easy way to support us is through Easyfundraising. More details 
can be found in the PTA section of our school website. It is a straightforward, quick 
way to help raise funds and there is also an app which you can use and a reminder 
too, so that you can always support us when you shop! 
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Marina Christmas Market 
Thanks to all those who have volunteered to sing on Saturday. Please remember that 
children must be accompanied at all times. Do come along to support the children 
(and staff!). 
 
Parking 
A reminder from School Council, who are working hard this year to improve parking 
near school, 
“Please remember not to park on the double yellow lines near school as they are there 
so that we can cross the road safely. And please do not park on the pavements as we 
can’t walk to the Village Hall for PE without walking on the road, which makes us feel 
unsafe.” 
 
Reading Volunteers 
If you (or Granny or Grandad!) have some spare time and would like to come into 
school to hear readers, do let us know – just an hour a week hearing children could 
make a huge difference to children’s reading ability and their confidence. Please pop 
in to chat further if you are interested. 
 
Posada 
Watch out for a visit from Mary, Joseph and the donkey at your house this week. The 
nativity figures have started their journey and have already visited six houses. I look 
forward to hearing all about their adventures in the coming weeks. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Carols Around the Tree 
This is a lovely way to begin the Christmas season and we hope as many children, 
families and residents as possible will be able to join us at 6pm on Friday. We will 
begin with the switching on of the lights, followed by some well-known carols and 
Christmas songs, accompanied by Mrs Ann Clark, one of our Governors. Refreshments 
will be on sale in the Blacksmith’s Arms! We hope to see you there! There will also be 
some exciting DEFIB NEWS!! announced by the Village Council at this event, so do 
come along! 
 
 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Christison  


